
Warkworth

Wellsford
SH1 between Warkworth 
and Wellsford closed at 
night for resurfacing work. If 
travelling between Auckland 
and Wellsford please use SH16.

SH1 Cowan Bay Road safety 
improvements. Stop/Go signs will 
be in place. For further information, 
visit nzta.govt.nz/cowanbayrd

Detour via SH16 
West Coast Road.

Detour via  
Woodcocks Road.

http://nzta.govt.nz/cowanbayrd

